Town of Norway
2023-2033 Vision Statement 

Norway remains a beautiful, rural, and resilient Maine town with increasingly valuable character. We have a unique and thriving historic downtown that provides commerce, arts, recreation, and social activities. We have abundant and healthy natural resources that provide wildlife habitat and recreation opportunities. We favor moderate commercial and residential growth balanced with an increasing need to protect what we love. 

Towards that end: 

· We expect moderate population growth over the next ten years and encourage a diversity of community members in our town. We hope to see an increase in commercial activity - especially more local shops and small businesses – to make Norway even more attractive and to provide jobs. We hope to focus new development in areas already or easily served by municipal water and sewer. We value optimal communication access for all residents and remote workers.

· Norway’s historic downtown continues to be a popular and welcoming place. It functions as it did 150 years ago: as a center of commerce, community, and connections. Preserved thus far and protected into the future, Norway’s downtown is an increasingly valuable asset. We envision additional recreation, socialization, and community events for all ages and abilities through partnerships among Town government and community-based organizations. 

· Norway’s abundant natural resources must continue to be well protected in order to provide wildlife habitat, maintain ecological resilience, and contribute to the health and well-being of the community.

· Citizens continue to trust the Town government to provide public services, and to make decisions in the best interest of the Town. We recognize the need for deliberate planning and ordinances that encourage residential and commercial growth that protects our environment, our natural resources, our historic buildings, and our small-town feel. 

